July 13, 1965

Prof, Henry 1. Alder
Secretary, Mathematical Assoc.
of America

Iniversity of California
Davis, California

Dear Professor Alder:

Thank you for the invitation to attend the SOth Anni-
versary Dinner of the Mathemstical Assoelation of
America on Monday, August 30th, 1965, to be held in
the balircom of the Statler Club, Cornell University,
I aceept the invitation and am making plans to attend.

Sincerely yours,

Earle L. Canfield,

fecretary-Treasurer
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